
From: Thomas Alexander <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/23/2015 11:47:52 PM
Subject: Re: Gov Letter - Garden Gala

Got it and thank you for ALL YOU DO. Such a pleasure to work with you and deeply appreciate your 
time today.

Have a great weekend !!

Regards,
Thomas

On Apr 23, 2015, at 2:57 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Chairman,
Attached is a PDF of the letter for the Garden Gala. The original is being delivered shortly to your office.
I hope you have a great weekend. Please let us know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<Garden Gala 2015.pdf>
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